
Dear	GPC	General	Assembly,	
	
Some	quick	minutes	after	our	December	GA	meeting....	
	
1)	We	signed	up	to	fulfill	31	lists	this	year	for	Great	Circle	and	I	wanted	to	thank	everyone	for	
their	generosity!	There	were	six	lists	that	were	claimed	but	the	gifts	were	not	dropped	
off	-	please	email	Kristen	(kmkxc5@mail.missouri.edu)	if	you	have	one	of	the	outstanding	lists:		
#24	Noah,	#27	Ana,	#35	Caleb,	#44	Steve,	#45	Tyler,	and	#46	Zach	
	
-	Picture	for	Great	Circle	coming	to	our	website	soon!	
	
2)	Call	for	2018	RCAF	portal	open.	Please	see	the	attached	for	more	details!!	
		
	
3)	Resolution	1718-03:	Proposal	to	Unify	Graduate	Student	Association	(GSA)	and	Graduate	
Professional	Council	(GPC)	vote	was	held.	The	GA	voted	in	favor	of	the	unification	blueprint.	
78.5%	approval	rating	
		
 
	


